
 

 

 
      
 

The U.S.S. Kingsville is currently moored at Dock 1 and a slow bell will be in place through the 

vesselôs time at port. All vessels transiting this area should travel at the lowest speed possible 

while still maintaining maneuverability. 

 

Concerned parties with urgent concerns can contact the U.S. Coast Guard Sector Corpus Christi 

Command Center at 1-800-874-2143; or for non-urgent questions and concerns, email 

CCWaterways@uscg.mil. 
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